
TO:  MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

THRU:  ANN FARRIS, INTERIM CITY MANAGER 

FROM:  JONATHAN OKRAY, COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

SUBJECT: COUNCIL WORKSHOP BROADCASTS   

DATE:  5/13/2016 

 

Honorable Mayor and City Council: 

 I request the subject of broadcasts of council workshops be an item of 

discussion during a near future workshop. I requests that council receive a 

chronological background of previous workshop broadcasts implementation and 

information regarding specifics that are necessary to broadcast workshops. I also 

request that council be presented with options that are available to broadcast 

workshop proceedings through various mediums and a timeline to implement 

broadcasts of workshops.  

   

Thank you, 

Jonathan L. Okray 
Councilmember At-Large 


